
 

Dear New Landowner,         

Timberlake welcomes you.  TRLA Board of 

Directors wishes to extend out congratulations on 

acquiring a piece of paradise where you find huge 

Ponderosas, Pinions, Alligator Bark and Cedar 

Junipers, Gamble Oaks, plus a view of the gorgeous 

striated sandstone cuestas that border us on the 

West and South. 

The variety of wildlife and birds will astound you.  

Enjoy the sound of the Meadowlarks and the Red-

Winged Blackbirds on your morning walk or sitting 

on the porch of the Timberlake Community Center 

Ranch House.   You will see small herds of Elk and 

Mule Deer by the lake before they disappear in the 

heat of the day. 

Visit the Book Room on Tuesdays.  There you will 

find a vast assortment of donated books, audio 

tapes, DVDs to check out for your enjoyment.  

While there, look over the photos and stories of 

the history of the Cloh Chin Toh Ranch and 

Timberlake Development. 

We suggest that you refer to Timberlake’s website 

www.trnews.info for links to all the information 

you need to be informed of HOA documents, 

Volunteer activities, forms, Rules and Regulations, 

and TRLA business/Board of Directors reports, etc. 

Do not hesitate to contact Board members if you 

have any questions.  Our contact information is on 

the website under “Business”.  We are 

representing you in our mission to “Protect and 

enhance the value and enjoyment of Timberlake 

Ranch and to foster community spirit and 

stewardship of the environment.”    We encourage 

you to assist us with mailing expenses by allowing 

us to use your email address when disseminating 

information. 

Again, congratulations on acquiring a piece of 

quiet paradise here in Timberlake Ranch. 

 

TRLA Board of Directors  

http://www.trnews.info/

